
Ms. Vallarelli’s November Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents, 

 The month of falling leaves and scary stories is over!  Each child 
has already shown growth in their own way whether it be internal or 
external.  Self-awareness as well as the awareness of others is 
something I personally have seen each and everything student excel in.  
Seeing this progress, makes me thrilled for what our future months in 
school holds! 

 Here is glimpse of our October highlights: 

Fire Safety Month – The visit from the Harrison Fire Department was a 
blast! Everyone had a great time learning all about the fire trucks (and 
going inside one!), and the firemen gear. 

Pumpkin Patch – Everyone had fun running around picking out their 
very own pumpkin, eating Oreos, and displaying their artistic abilities 
by painting their pumpkins! 

Back to School Night – What a wonderful turnout! We had a pleasing 
time showing off what we do every day with your amazing kiddos! I 
loved interacting and learning more about each of your families. 

Mystery Reader – Thank you for the volunteers for this month’s 
Mystery Readers! Everyone was excited for the special guest to arrive.  
We will have more Mystery Readers throughout the year if you’d like to 
sign up to be one. 

Halloween and Fall activities – We did many creative and exciting 
projects this month! We made a leaf suncatcher, witch potions, jack-o-
lanterns, cute glue ghosts, and many more! 

 

 

http://gritsandsoul.blogspot.com/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/


November is going to be a great month filled with lots of learning 
experiences.  We will talk about our families, what being thankful 
means, and how to give back to our family, friends, and community.  
Here is a list of themes for November:   

❖ Harvest 
❖ Farm 
❖ Pilgrims/Indians  
❖ Thanksgiving 
❖ Veterans day  

Here are some important dates for this month: 

❖ 11/7 Superintendent’s Conference Day – NO SCHOOL  
❖ 11/10 Veteran’s Day – NO SCHOOL 
❖ 11/15 Picture Day! Bring your best smile      
❖ 11/16 Crazy Sock Day 
❖ 11/21 3’s Thanksgiving Festival 
❖ 11/22 Early Dismissal 11:30 Pick up 
❖ 11/23-11/24 Thanksgiving Recess – NO SCHOOL 
❖ 11/27 Registration for next year  

 

Happy Birthday to Ms. Elvira! 

 

With the weather getting cooler, please bring in a new pair of 
extra clothes.  If there are any accidents in school, the kiddos can be 
changed into warmer clothing items instead of their shorts and t-
shirts! I will send home their warmer weather items as the new change 
of clothes come in. 

 

 Best, 

 Ms. Vallarelli Ms. Meghan and Mrs. Elvira       

http://hello-son.blogspot.com/2010/11/call-61-game.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/

